
Road Closure at Henderson Brook on 

the KI Road from July 24th -August 7th 

 

Starting on July 24th the Appalachian Mountain 

Club, in partnership with the Appalachian Trail 

Conservancy, will be rebuilding the KI Road bridge 

over Henderson Brook. (45.476691460248695, -

69.29442804096249) 

 

• Access to Gorman Chairback and Little Lyford 

Lodges must go through Greenville during this 

time. 

• Lower Gulf Hagas Parking area at the Pleasant 

River crossing will only be accessible from the 

Katahdin Ironworks Gate. 

• Upper Gulf Hagas Parking area at the Head of 

the Gulf will only be accessible from the Hedge 

Hog Gate. 

• This work is weather dependent, and the AMC 

will make notification if the schedule changes.  
 


